
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  
 
In Literacy, we will be focusing on non-chronological reports. We will be looking at 
features of reports before drafting and writing our own. 
 

In Numeracy, we are looking at area and perimeter. We will look to understand that 
shapes can have the same perimeters but different areas and vice versa, calculate 
the area of a triangle using the formula, find the area of parallelograms, name and 
describe properties of 3D shapes and systematically find and compare nets for 
different 3D shapes.  
 
In Science, we will be continuing our new topic of ‘Force and Energy’. We will be 
investigating the effects of gravity on objects, and how energy can move in various 
directions. 
 
Our IPC we will be continuing to create our fairground rides, before evaluating how 
effective they are once we have completed them. 
 
In ICT, we will be investigating world temperatures and using Microsoft Excel to 
present our findings.  
 
In PSHE, we will be discussing the differences between ourselves, and how nobody 
is the same. 
 
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be tested 
on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during the 
course of the week. 
 
Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page Year 6 for updates from the 
Year group.  

 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Year 6 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 6         (05 – 12 November 2017) 



 


